
AUTODESK INC. 

STATEMENT ON HUMAN RIGHTS 

On January 1, 2012, the California Transparency in Supply Chains Act of 2010 went into 

effect in California.  This law requires retailers and manufacturers to disclose their efforts to 

eradicate slavery and human trafficking from their supply chains.  The law was designed to 

increase transparency and allow consumers to make more informed decisions.  Autodesk is 

committed to promoting and protecting human rights wherever it does business.  Autodesk 

has adopted a Code of Business Conduct that conveys our values and business conduct 

expectations.  We expect our suppliers and other business partners to comply with all 

applicable laws and regulations, including those pertaining to the eradication of human 

trafficking and slavery, and we will continue to work with our suppliers and refine our own 

requirements and processes to reinforce our commitment to human rights consistent with our 

culture of ethical behavior, integrity and respect.   

 

 


